
 

 

 
 
 
10th September 2019 

 

To: Parents of Junior School Children 
 

Dear Parents, 
 

Junior School Harvest Festival - Friday 27th September 2019 
 

This year, we are holding our Harvest Festival assembly on Friday 27th September in our Senior 
School hall. Parents are welcome to attend.  The assembly, which will begin at 2pm, will involve 
all children from Nursey to Year 6. 
 
This year, as in previous years, we are asking the children to prepare a shoebox containing items 
that will be of enormous help to those less fortunate than ourselves, such as non-perishable food 
items (tins of soup, for example) and toiletries (toothpaste, toothbrushes, shampoo and so on). 
These will be donated to our friends at the nearby Trinity Church (located on Mansfield Road at 
the end of Villa Road), and will be distributed by them to local people in need.    
 
The children are invited to decorate their shoeboxes and bring them to school by Wednesday 25th 
September. 
 
We look forward to seeing you if you are able to join us on this occasion. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Miss M Purchase 
 
 
 
 
 
 


